
ondayðFriday: 7:15 a.m., 9:00 a.m. 

Saturday: 9:00 a.m., 5:30 p.m. 
Sunday: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m., 6:00 p.m.  
 

Reverend Daniel F. Swift, Pastor, father_dan@smlparish.org 

Reverend Carlos A. Florez, Parochial Vicar, cflorez@smlparish.org 

Deacon Ken Motylinski 

Deacon Timothy R. Collins 

Deacon Joseph Tedeschi 

Susan B. Kraemer, Business Administrator 

Christine Brandt, Pastoral Associate 

Jean E. Hoover, School Principal

MaryPat Scordato, Director of Religious Education 

Sister Regina McCalla, SSJ, Liturgy/Music Coordinator 

Linda Xerri, Parish Youth Minister 

Georgiana Francisco, Minister of Evangelization and Marketing 

Nancy Finan, Candace Corrado, Administrative Assistants 

William P. Kiernan,  Michael Maher, Parish Trustees 
 

Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.  
 

Website Address: http://www.smlparish.org 

Email Address: email@smlparish.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/smlparish 

School Website: http://www.smlschool.org 

Knights of Columbus: http://www.Medfordknights.org 

ñGod is rich in mercy, 

because of His boundless love for us.ò  Ephesians 2:4 tells us Godôs 

love knows no boundaries and neither does St. Mary of the Lakes. 

New parishioners, regardless of where they live, are welcome and 

encouraged to register at our parish. Registration forms are  

available at the doors of the church, in the parish office, and on our 

website at smlparish.org. Click on contact us/registration. 

 
Confessions are heard on Satur-

days after 9:00 a.m. Mass and at 4:30 p.m. You may also call the 
parish office to make an appointment for a different time.  
 

Please call the parish office anytime or 

speak to one of the priests after Mass. 
 

Baptisms are celebrated on the second 

and fourth Sundays of the month. Parents must attend a Baptism 
Preparation Session prior to their childôs Baptism. Sponsors also are 
encouraged to attend. Call the parish office (609) 654-8208, Ext. 110 
as early as possible to make the necessary arrangements. 
 

Congratulations to our engaged  

couples. Call (609) 654-8208, Ext. 117 to make arrangements for 
your wedding. We suggest you call at least a year in advance. 
 

If you or someone you know is  

considering becoming a Catholic Christian or if you were baptized 
Catholic but never received First Communion and/or Confirmation, 
call (609) 654-8208, Ext.113. There are no tests to pass or fail. 
There is only faith to give and share.  
 

Every Thursday after 9:00 a.m. Mass, 

concluding with Benediction at 7:00 p.m. 
 

The Sacraments are available to anyone con-

fined to home or institution. Please contact the parish office if you 
know anyone who is unable to get to church.  
 

Parish Office  40 Jackson Road 654-8208 Ext.110 

Parish Health Ministry   654-8208  Ext.610 

St. Mary of the Lakes School 196 Route 70 654-2546  Ext.210 

Parish Religious Education 196 Route 70 654-2546 Ext.310 

Parish Youth Minister 40 Jackson Road 654-2546 Ext.111 

St. Vincent de Paul 1 Jones Road 953-0021  

http://www.Medfordknights.org
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 Sunday September 11 

 7:30 a.m. Angeline SparacioðFrank and Ann 

  Babinchock 

 9:00 a.m. Louise Agnes CarforoðSML Clergy, Staff, 

  and Parishioners 

 10:30 a.m. Alba Rose FischerðPatrick and Mary Burke 

 12:00 p.m. Mary QuigleyðJerry and Phyllis Grever 

 6:00 p.m. For Our Parishioners 

    Monday      September  12 

 7:15 a.m. Thomas HowarthðJohn and Eileen Dunn 

 9:00 a.m. Josephine PasquarelloðHer Family 

  Jerry CloudðFran and Bob McQuillan 
 

 Tuesday September 13 

 7:15 a.m. Ann AdamðJohn and Debbie Adams 

 9:00 a.m. Clara CarberryðJohn and Debbie Adams 

  Thomas JohnstonðClaire and Andrea 

  Johnston 
 

Note: There will be no Masses celebrated on Wednesday, 
September 14th or Thursday, September 15th, as Fathers 
Dan and Carlos will be attending a convocation on those 
dates. For those who want to attend daily mass, the 
following schedule is provided for your convenience. 
 

§ St. John Neumann, 560 Walton Avenue, Mount Laurel  

         7:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m. both days 

§ Holy Eucharist, 520 Medford Lakes Road, Tabernacle  

         9:00 a.m. both days 
 

    Friday  September 16 

 7:15 a.m. C. Scott RombachðHis Wife Marta 

 9:00 a.m. Mary KellyðMike and Marilyn Keating 

  Alex CurcioðMr. and Mrs. T. C. Karanzalis 

  Saturday  September 17 

 9:00 a.m. Lois PheifferðNancy Sanson 

  Jerry CloudðThe Schaeffer Family 

 5:30 p.m. Catherine YanoschakðSue Cranston 

   Sunday  September 18 

 7:30 a.m. For Our Parishioners 

 9:00 a.m. Louise Agnes CarforoðSML Pre-Cana Team 

  Larry BrownðBob and Joanne Duerholz 

 10:30 a.m. Eleanor MageeðKnights of Columbus 

  Council 6520 

 12:00 p.m. Mary QuigleyðThe Xerri Family 

 6:00 p.m. Louise CarforoðKnights of Columbus 

  Council 6520 

  

Long-term prayer requests (those 

over a year old) will not be 

published individually, but will be 

prayed for at each Mass, as will 

the following: Joseph Aromando, Sr., Carmela Bonfrisco, 

Elaine Boshko, Jane Branin, Mark Bricker, Bruce Bunning, 

Donna Burtis, Sr. Cathryn Byrne, Michael Codianni, Brooke 

Conklin, Alice DôOrisio, Bernadette DiAndrea, Gladys Gail 

Donnelly, Lisa Dyonda, Baby Dyonda, Cathy Gargiulo, 

Thomas Hanley, Jean Harley, Sawyer Michael Howarth, 

Susan Janice, Neil Johnson, Morgan Kelly, Monica Kinsella, 

Cheryl Klimaszewski Sorino, Maureen Layman, Michelle 

MacDonald Bendell, Terry McKenna, Daniel Mensel, 

Nicholas Meola, Joseph Mooney, Jean Newland, Carollane 

Piazza, Anita Platania, Joseph Ranoldo, Cathryn Roberts, 

Alissa Rose Rorie, Helen Rotyliano, Joseph Rowan, Jenet 

Ruland, Susan Sabo Bisio, Carol Santos, Harold G. Schultz, 

Bill Skanes, Marilyn Smith, Colleen Sorbello, Patricia 

Thomas, Cole Tronzo, and Jamie Westphal  

LTJG Kevin Hickey, Ensign Sean  
Hickey, Lt. William Hock, USAF; Private 
John Anderson, C1C Kyle Brandt, USA; 
Captain Matthew Sturgis, USA, Spc. 
Nicholas Graham; 1

st
 Lt. Erin Corcoran, 

USA; 1
st  
LT Katherine Collins, USA; Lt. 

Matthew Knepper, USN, LTJG Jeremy 
Griffin, USN; Pvt. Nicholas Lawrence, USA; GM3 David Lewis, 
USN; Brigadier General Steve Gilland, US Army, Jonathan 
Ross, Combat Medic USN 

Thank you for your service to our country! 

Please pray for the souls of  
 

Lisa Schaad and Charles Baldoni, Sr. 
 

and keep their families in your prayers. 

A tenth of [all your produce] . . . is the Lordôs, 
and it is holy.                             Leviticus 27:30 

If you would like to donate $130 to adorn the altar 
with flowers to honor a loved one or make a prayer 
request, call the parish at (609) 654-8208.  

Church Offertory Collection for Sunday, September 4, 2016 

Donations In Cash $2,360.50  

Donations In Envelopes $25,935.50 

Average Envelope Gift $39.24 

Total Number of Envelopes 757 

St. Vincent de Paul  (Poor Boxes) $159.32 

Second Collection- Louisiana Flood Relief $6,868.51 
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At each entrance of the church are baskets 
with a Passport To Discipleship. Be sure to 
take one so you can have it stamped 
whenever you attend a Ministry event 
during the next 100 days. There is a 

schedule of each event in the back of the book. Carry 
it with you and donôt forget to get it stamped at each 
event. Fill out your name/email on the paper provided. 
On December 18th, there will be a drawing for a 
special prize drawn from names entered.  

Join Father Dan on a bus trip 
to Emmitsburg, Maryland on 
Thursday, October 20th to visit 
the Basilica of St. Elizabeth 
Ann Seton (Holy Door) at the 
Motherhouse of the Daughters 
of Charity, and Mt. St. Maryôs 
Seminary (Father Danôs alma 
mater), where Mass will be 
offered.  The bus will leave St. 

Mary of the Lakes at 7:30 a.m. and will arrive 
around 11:00 a.m. Pilgrims will enjoy a buffet lunch 
at The Mountain Gate Restaurant and also visiting 
the Grotto of Lourdes. Autumn is a beautiful time of 
year to visit the seminary which lays at the foot of 
St. Maryôs Mountain. 

The bus will return by approximately 9:00 p.m. The 
cost is $50.00, which includes lunch, bus, and  
driver tip. To make reservations, please contact the 
parish office at  (609) 654-8208, Ext.117. 

The six oôclock Mass this Sunday 
evening, September 11th, will be 
a special, ñMass Mob,ò when we  
hope as many people as possible 
will attend and literally fill the 
church. This  praise and worship 
event hopes to bring  

parishioners, friends, families, and especially teens together 
ñen masseò to honor the anniversary of 9/11, those who lost 
their lives on that tragic day, and their families. SMLôs 
contemporary music group Redemption will play 
appropriately moving and patriotic songs, as well as those 
adhering to the Liturgy of the Mass.  

This event marks the first day of our 100 Days of 
Discipleship campaign. Be sure to have your Passports 
stamped when attending this or future events. At each 
event, fill out your name and the event you attended. On 
December 18th, at the second Breakfast with Santa, there 
will be a drawing for a special prize.  

The names of those relatives and friends whose lives were 
lost in the tragic events of that day, as well as relatives and 
friends who became heroesðgreat and smallðdefending 
our great nation and helping in the many relief efforts, will 
be read aloud during the Payer of the Faithful at all Masses 
this weekend.  

Father Dan offers a four week adult 
scripture study on the Gospel of 
John on Thursdays, 9/29, 10/6, 
10/13 and 10/27 from 7:00 p.m. to 
8:30 p.m. in the Emmaus Center. 

This course will provide background on the Gospel of 
John and an in-depth study of Johnôs Book of Signs 
(John 1-12). To register, sign up at the Jackson Road 
Entrance. Be sure to  BYOB (bring your own Bible), a 
canned good for the food pantry, and a friend or 
family member. New American Bibles will be sold for 
$6.00 at classΦ 

For those unable to get a prayer card of St. 
Theresa of Calcutta on her day of 
canonization, there will be more available 
in the church in several weeks.  

The 26th  Annual LIFE CHAIN takes place on Oc-
tober 2nd from 2:30p.m. to 3:30p.m. at St. Veroni-
ca Church in Howell. LIFE CHAIN is an annual 
nation-wide event of peaceful and prayerful public 
witness against abortion and for greater respect 
for all human life.  Pro-life witnesses will form a 
ñLife Chainò along Rt. 9 in front of the rectory. 
Signs which state ñAbortion Kills Children,ò ñJesus 
Forgives and Heals,ò etc., are available.  Refresh-
ments will be served following. Contact  Hu Mador, 
(732)-367-2565/hmador@optonline.net for more 
information. 

mailto:hmador@optonline.net
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As a member of the Interfaith Hospitality Network, 
we are blessed to have our next week of caring for 
homeless families Sunday, September 18 to 
Sunday, September 25 in the Emmaus Center 

Please sign up over this weekend at the Jackson 
Road entrance to help assist in caring for these 
unfortunate families. We welcome individual 
volunteers and volunteer families to join us!  

Volunteer duties for which we need assistance 
include:  

§ Providing dinner at Emmaus Center 

§ Picking up/donating food, other needs 

§ Being an evening host 5:00 p.m. to 9:00  p.m. 

§ Socializing/dining with families  

§ Hosting overnight from 9:00 p.m. to 6:30 a.m. 

§ Driving families  to/from Emmaus Center to  
Moorestown day center  

§ Setting up/ taking down facilities 

§ Laundering bed linens  

For more information, call Marie at (609) 280-3625 
or Bill at (609) 280-3624.  

The parish is sponsoring a free, educational event on 
Medicare/Long-Term Care 101 on Tuesday, 
September 13th at 2:00 p.m. and Wednesday, 
September 14th at 7:00 p.m. at the Emmaus Center. 
The event is to help parishioners clear confusion and 
know their options in an easygoing environment.  

For those unable to get a prayer card of 
St. Theresa of Calcutta on her day of 
canonization, we have ordered more to be 
available in several weeks.  

On August 17th, pastors and representatives from St. Mary of the Lakes, along with the other 
parishes in our cohort: Holy Eucharist in Tabernacle, St. Isaac Jogues and St. Joan of Arc in 
Marlton, and St. John Neumann in Mt. Laurel, met to discuss our second response to the 
Diocesan Planning Commission. Commission recommendations included: 

1. Consider eventual unlinking of St. Isaac Jogues and St. John Neumann (as they 
currently have a common pastor) 

2. Consider collaboration with the established Hispanic ministry in Mt. Holly. 

3. Explore more flexibility in RE program concerning where the family is registered and consider sharing resources. 

4. Target evangelization and marketing strategies. 

5. Consider sharing more ministries, especially with St. John Neumann.  

6. Consider combining into one (or two) collaborative Youth/Young Adult Ministry initiatives with a shared Youth Minister. 

7. Explore marketing strategies for the two schools as well as the RE programs. 

The Cohort agrees with the Commission on recommendations 2-7. 

In response to Recommendation 1: 

In a conversation between Father Phil Pfleger (pastor of St. Isaac Jogues [SIJ] and St. John Neumann [SJN]) and Father Dan 
Swift (Cohort 3 chair) and in a conversation between Father Pfleger and Monsignor Rich LaVerghetta (member of the Planning 
Commission), Father Pfleger stated that due to the time, effort and great progress made in linking SIJ and SJN, unlinking these 
parishes would be detrimental (and considered pointless) to both parishes. The Cohort appreciates the Planning Commissionôs 
recognition of the financial and demographic stability of these parishes; however, looking into the future, we believe the shortage 
of pastors does not support unlinking these two parishes. 

We also ask that the Commission not lose sight of our recommendation to reevaluate pastorsô responsibilities, transferring 
temporal response to parish business administrators. 

Please join us in prayerful presence at the Cherry 
Hill Women's Center, 502 N. Kings Highway in 
Cherry Hill  40 Days for Life Campaign Septem-
ber 28th-November 6th. We pray in one-hour 
timeslots, 7:00 a.m. every day for women in dan-
ger of undergoing abortion, abortion center work-
ers, and the healing of those with past abor-
tions. At least 11,796 babies' lives have been 
saved since 2007.  Pope Francis has endorsed 
this international campaign by way of his Secre-
tariat of State: ñThe Holy Father greatly appreci-
ates the dedicated work that you and everyone 
involved in 40 Days for Life are engaged in to pro-
mote respect for the lives of all unborn children. 
His Holiness assures you of his prayerful support 
for you, your colleagues and all those whose 
prayer, fasting and sacrifices are saving countless 
lives and giving glory to God.ò Call Claire at (856-
234-6198 to sign up. 
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Registration and enrollment for the upcoming 
school year continues at St. Mary of the Lakes 
School. Celebrating 60+ Years of Catholic  
education, we are proud to offer: 

§ Academically Competitive/Spiritually  
Enriching Curriculum 

§ State-of-the-Art Computer/Science Labs 

§ Core Values, Championship Sports,  
Community Service 

§ Full/Half-Day Pre-School, Full-Day K-8, 
with Financial Aid Available 

§ Bus Service To/From Most Communities 

§ Before/After School Care 
Parents considering enrolling their child/
children can call (609) 654-2546, Ext. 210 for a 
registration packet or a school tour. Visit 
www.smlschool.org for additional information.  

The school has the following openings for the 2016
-17 school year: a part-time teacher of Spanish two 
days per week; must be fluent in Spanish with 
some teaching experience preferred. Virtus training 
and NJ fingerprinting are a required. Also needed 
is a cafeteria manager for two and 1/2 hours a day, 
Monday-Friday. Forward  resume, certification if 
required, and three professional references to Ms. 
V. Kleinknecht, SML School, 196 Route 70, 
Medford, NJ, 08055 as soon as possible. Previous 
applicants need not apply. 

The first week of our Parish Religious Education 
Program (PREP) for grades one ï six will start: 
Tuesday, September 13th and Wednesday, 
September 14th, 4:15 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.  Seventh,/
Eighth graders begin Tuesday, September 13th,  
7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. Registrations will not be 
accepted during that week so that we may devote full 
attention to opening classes.  Registration will 
reopen the week of September 19th when we 
encourage those not registered to do so. Room 
assignments and other information will be emailed to 
parents prior to beginning of classes.  
 
We remind families new to PREP to participate in a 
brief New Family Orientation at the school on 
September 11

th
 at 12:00 p.m. RSVP at 

smlprep@smlparish.org. 

Response to our request for catechists has been 
outstandingðthe Holy Spirit has been helping us get 
ready for this year. Assistants, sub-catechists, and 
hall monitors are still needed, however.  

Enthusiastic  SML 
teachers celebrate 
the start of the new 
school year. Be sure 
to watch their video 
at smlparish.org or 
smlschool.org. Itôs a 
total treatΗ 

A Virtus training will be held at the parish meeting 
room at the back of the School on September 26th 

at 6:00 p.m. Register online at Virtus.org or contact 
MaryPat Scordato at (609) 654-2546, Ext. 315. Or  
check the website for additional sessions at SML or 
neighboring parishes. 
 

Virtus is a Diocesan program for adults who work 
closely with children and teenagers. The Diocese 
of Trenton requires that anyone who has regular 
contact with children and young people (employees 
and volunteers) attend a Virtus session.   

http://www.smlschool.org
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